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Comments: I am not a Montana resident, but I come to this area as often as I can to enjoy the beauty and peace

of such a great, unspoiled place.  The key word here is "unspoiled".  The proposed new construction -- I cannot

call it "development", because it would not develop but instead degrade the place -- would destroy the scenic and

recreational values which the Forest Service has safeguarded here until now.  There is a huge difference

between the modest Holland Lake Lodge complex and the proposed new version.  In this time of increased

population pressures and urban sprawl, we need "the solace of open places" more than ever.  Please do not

allow this crazy idea to go forward.


